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Title	XX	Public	Hearing	
April	2,	2024	
Contact:	Tammy	Goniea,	342-3556	
 
Perry County Job and Family Services is opening the Title XX Public Hearing in Preparation of 
the Title XX Comprehensive Social Services Plan for Perry County for the Federal Fiscal year, 
October 1, 2024, through September 30, 2025 and October 1, 2025 through September 30, 2026. 
 
This hearing will begin at 3:30 p.m. on April 23rd, 2024, at the Perry County Opportunity Center 
located at 5250 State Route 37 East, New Lexington, Ohio, 43764.  If you would like to 
participate in the public meeting, please RSVP to tamara.goniea@jfs.ohio.gov.  
 
Title XX of the Social Security Act provides funding to counties for local social services 
programs for families, children and adults.  These funds are distributed by the state, but the 
county JFS determines what services will be available in the community. 
 
Comments or testimony provided during the public hearing will be recorded and limited to 5 
minutes per person or organization. 
 
 


